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Subject: REMINDER: One week left to finish PHICCS 

Body:
Date: ________
Dear Tribal Health Organization,
This is a reminder that you have one more week to complete the National Indian Health Board (NIHB) Public Health in Indian Country Capacity Scan (PHICCS). 

The information collected from the scan will be used to develop a report that will support and guide Tribal essential public health service work in the areas of public health practice, technical support, and assessing issues related to improving Indian health. Wide participation of Tribal health departments, Tribal public health departments (where they exist), and Alaska Native health consortiums in this capacity scan is critical to put forth a comprehensive picture of public health in Indian Country.   
The assessment link will be open from [START DATE] until [END DATE]
Assessment link: [LINK]
We look forward to hearing from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email Stephen Valliere at svalliere@nihb.org 
Thank you again for your input and service to Indian Country!

Sincerely,

Stephen Valliere
National Indian Health Board
202-507-4070 ex.4082
svalliere@nihb.org 
